
 
February 26th, 2024 
 
Subject: Supporting Letter for Astrid Sant’s candidacy for the EAHP Board  
 
 
Dear EAHP Board, Delegates and Nomination Committee, 
  
It is my pleasure to nominate Astrid Sant for the position of EAHP Board Member on behalf 
of the Malta Association of Hospital Pharmacists.  
 
Astrid has been on the MAHP board for the past five years and is a highly committed, and 
motivated board member who always strives to improve the hospital pharmacy profession. 
She is also an experienced hospital pharmacist with a Masters Degree in Clinical Pharmacy 
and currently works as a Qualified Assurance pharmacist at the Procurement Section of the 
hospital. Her hospital pharmacy experience includes work at the Hospital Dispensary, the 
Chemotherapy Reconstitution Section and in the hospital wards. She has also worked at the 
European Commission and likes to participate in various international events related to 
hospital pharmacy, public health and health policy. 
  
I strongly believe that Ms Astrid Sant would be a great asset to the EAHP Board, and would 
bring her knowledge, experience and enthusiasm to the role. I hope you consider her 
nomination and give her the opportunity to serve the EAHP and its members. 
  
Thank you for you attention and consideration, 
  
Sincerely 

 

Katya Sacco 

Vice President (Acting) 


